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March 10, 2021 

Update about Gathering at 60 King Street, Woodville, ON 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

Please read and share the following critical update with your church 

members and extended networks.  

The gathering at 60 King Street, Woodville, is not a church, company, group 

or church plant initiative affiliated with Ontario Conference of the Seventh-

day Adventist Church; nor is there any active conversation about making it 

such. 

For an updated list of our 175 churches, companies and groups, please visit 

https://www.adventistontario.org/directory/churches/. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Mansfield Edwards 
President 

Jakov Bibulovic 
Executive Secretary 

Virene Meikle 
Treasurer 
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